December 7, 1990

Mr., Henry W. Lee, Mail Stop 4E4
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D, C. 20555

Dear Mr. lee:

Subject: Licensing Drawing for the GE PF21-1
References: (1) Certificate of Compliance USA/4909/AF, Docket

71-4909
(2) Letter, TP Winslow to CE MacDonald, 11/14/90

Pursuant to our telephone conversation on 12/7/90, I am enclosing
two full size sets of the following licensing drawings:

769E237, Reviegion 4, Sheet Number 1
769E237, Revision 4, Sheet Number 2

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the matte~
further, please contact me on (919) 675~6299.

Sincerely,
GE NUCLEAR &BEaﬁ¥

R. H. D. Foleck, Sr. Specialist
Licensing Engineering

/sbm
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